
 
 

 

Friday 15th March 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Firstly, I would like to say Ramadan Mubarak to all our families who are observing Ramadan 

this month. 

Thank you to all those parents who attended these meetings this week. We hope that you 

found it useful to have the opportunity to speak to your child’s class teacher about the 

progress they are making and to answer any questions or queries you may have had. You are 

still able to book in for an appointment for Tuesday 19th March, from 3:50-6pm. Please book 

in via the Arbor app, and contact the school office if you need any help in doing so. 

Again, this is a reminder that the children will have the opportunity to share their homework 

projects on the last day of this term – Thursday 28th March – in a special assembly. Please do 

help and encourage your child to complete their project so that they can share their work 

with the rest of the school. 

Finally, a reminder that school finishes at 2pm on Thursday 28th March for all pupils, and 

there is no after school provision, including JAG, on that date. School reopens for all pupils 

on Monday 15th April. 

Best wishes, 

Cristina King 

Head of School  

 

 


